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Date: February 9, 2011    Number:   OH-P-2011-07 
                
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  Advanced Imaging Services Need NIA Privileges  
 
 
 
CareSource has contracted with National Imaging Associates, Inc (NIA), our Radiology 
Benefits Manager, to assure that providers who provide advanced imaging services (MRI, 
CT, PET scans) are privileged to perform those services.  
 
Privileging assures that high standards are maintained in provider offices for key items 
such as having qualified technologists, safe equipment and the appropriate provider 
types in offices when these advanced services are performed.  
 
Action Needed 
All new providers and current providers who provide advanced imaging services in 
offices must contact NIA to request a login to access the online application.  
 
NIA Contact Information:  

• Call NIA at 1.888.972.9642 
• Go online to RADPrivilege@Magellanhealth.com. Providers will be able to access 

and complete the NIA online application for privileging. 
  
Providers who are not privileged run the risk of not receiving payment for these services.  
 
Questions? 
Call NIA at 1-888-972-9642 or talk with your provider relations representative.  

 
 

 


